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WELCOME and CONGRATULATIONS to Derrick Landrum! At our knife show in February, he won the benefit drawing for the 3 custom knives. He has been making knives for about 14 years and learned under Ed Van Hoy. One of Ed’s knives, the Snap Lock, was featured on the cover of Blade magazine, December 2002. In the article about that knife, Ed thanked Derrick for his input into the design of the knife. Derrick joined FRKC at the last meeting.





Several others joined the club at the knife show. We warmly WELCOME: David Hopkins, who makes and collects knives; Bob Mobley; Jim Gardner; Richard and David Lacey. We look forward to meeting these new members at the upcoming meeting and picnic.





The 20th ANNUAL KNIFE SHOW was an enjoyable event. It was good to talk with longtime friends, and we had some new vendors, too. As always, the award winners had some spectacular knives and collections. The winners are: Best Customized Factory Knife, Penny Graham, with an engraved Case trapper; Best Factory Collection,
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The Winner!


Derrick Landrum





Gary Kennedy, with a Case knife collection; Best Custom Folder - by maker, John Poythress, with a single blade folder; Best Custom Fixed Blade - by maker, Gerald White, with a fixed blade hunter; Best Custom Collection,Tom Goble; President’s Award, David Thomas, with a Philip Booth folder; and the Judges’ Award, Billy Bates, for his engraving. Congratulations to all winners and thank you for participating in the contests. 





MEETING PROGRAM: Rade Hawkins will be talking about the different types of steels and how they are categorized. (No, it’s not a repeat. He was unable to present the program last month due to our lengthy discussion about the knife show.)




















SHOW PICTURES!




















MORE SHOW PICTURES!





BIG QUESTIONS: At the April club meeting, a decision must be made regarding future knife shows. The questions to consider are: 1) Will the club have any more shows? If yes, 2) When and where will the shows be held? Please be present to help make this important decision.





The FRKC SPRING PICNIC and DEMONSTRATION will be at Craig Schneeberger’s cabin on Saturday, April 30 from 10 am - 4pm. Directions are enclosed with this newsletter.  This meeting will be in lieu of the May meeting.





The club will supply meat and drinks, but members are asked to bring a side dish. You are encouraged to bring guests, especially those who might be interested in joining the knife club.





There will be a sheath making demonstration from 10:30 am to 11:30, and a forging demonstration from 12:30 pm to 1:30. 





Everyone needs to contact Craig before April 15 to give him a count of how many people are coming with you and what food item you are bringing. His number is 678-642-6977.





This is going to be a wonderful event, so don’t miss it! The location is beautiful. The food is always delicious.  The demonstrations are informative and inspiring. The conversation is lively and the people are gracious (well, most of them anyway!) 





REMINDER: Bring your knife(s) to the club meeting and to the picnic. Tables will be set up at both places to display knives. If you’re a collector, bring some of your collection  to show others. 





MARK YOUR CALENDAR: April 1-3, Alabama’s Forge Council’s Knife Making Symposium at Tannehill State Park, Mc Calla, Alabama. For information call Jim Batson at 256-971-6860. The cost is $125.00. NEXT FRKC MEETING: Tuesday, April 5, at 7 p.m.





April 30, FRKC picnic and demonstration in lieu of the May club meeting
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